
To the editor 
 
We thank the reviewer for his comments to the present manuscript.  
 
These comments don’t refer to content or interpretation. Therefore, we felt that the 
text itself needed not to be changed. 
 
There were many suggestions made by the editor in order to correct the format of the 
manuscript and to adapt it to WJG style.  
 
We did all the changes and marked changes and new insertions in red. 
 
We were not sure whether Tables and Figures should be embedded in the text or not. 
So we let Tables and Figures in the word document as it was in the first submission. 
It is quite easy the shift them to the end of the manuscript. 
 
In case there are further corrections necessary, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Wolfgang Kreisel 
 
Freiburg, August 03 2018 


